
 
 

 
 
 
 

Subaru employees donate to support humanitarian efforts in Ukraine 
 
 
 
Tokyo, August 10, 2022 – Subaru Corporation and Subaru Group company employees have organized a 
donation drive to raise money to support the lives of the people of Ukraine and those facing dire 
circumstances due to the crisis. Subaru has matched the employee donations to support their efforts. 
 
 
 Subaru Corporation, Group companies and Subaru dealers in Japan: 

A total of JPY2,246,400, combining employee donations and matching gifts, was donated to UNHCR, 
the UN Refugee Agency, and World Vision Japan. 

 
 Group companies in North America: 

A donation of over $100,000, combining employee donations and matching gifts, was made. 
 
 
Subaru sincerely hopes for a swift end to the crisis and a return to peace as soon as possible for people in 
Ukraine and around the world. 
 
 
Related news release: 
March 29, 2022 - Donation to support humanitarian efforts in Ukraine and neighboring countries 
https://www.subaru.co.jp/news-en/2022_03_29_102444/ 
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